
2019 Boston Marathon 
Charitable Organization Application for Invitational Entry 

 

Charitable organizations must provide the information requested below to be eligible for 

consideration by the Board of Selectmen.  Applications must be received in the Selectmen’s Office 

in person or via email (brobinson@wellesleyma.gov) by Wednesday, November 26, 2018.  The 
Board will review all applications and select the charities to receive an allocation of invitational 

entries. Charities will be notified as soon thereafter as possible. 
 

Name of Organization: 

Address: 

Contact person: 

Email address and phone number: 

Legal status of organization: 

Sources of funding: 

Mission, size and scale of organization: 
 

What services does your organization provide? 

Who benefits from your organization? 

How many people benefit? 
 

What percentage of funds is committed to the organization’s mission vs. administration? 

 
How will your organization specifically use funds received through the Boston Marathon 

fundraising? Please provide an impact statement on how funds will help services in Wellesley. 
 

 
How many runners do you anticipate recruiting for the 2019 Boston Marathon?  

 (Until the Selectmen deliberate on the number of entries allotted to each charity, we are unable 
to provide any assurances in this regard.) 

 

Additional comments: 

 

 

 

Signature: 

Date: 

mailto:brobinson@wellesleyma.gov

